
Oltman PTO meeting minutes   3-22-21 
1 staff, 10 parents 
 
February meeting was canceled. 
Secretaries Report Read and approved. 
Treasurers Report amended and approved. 

• Culvers money was deposited for PBIS - $360.86 

• Culvers night on 3/23.  Will check on check from Feb. 
 
Principals Report  

• All students back as of last week.  Trying to keep them separated as they are excited to see everyone 
again.  Seating charts are being tracked for classrooms/lunch room.  QR codes that they scan for lunch tables is 
working well.  Concerns were raised about safety on the buses. 

Old business 

• Culvers Nights – all have been claimed now.  April – PBIS; May – 7th Grade 7 

•  Zupas – April 13, May 18 from 4-9 pm.  February Zupas raised $150. 

• Spring Fundraiser – Step It Up 
o Fundraiser kickoff Mar 29 (they get packets and have a presentation).  
o Golden Tickets due March 30 for email sent to family and friends.  Prizes include a mini fridge with cash 

and airpods. 
▪ Coordinators will generate the list so that VLA students are included in the Golden Ticket 

drawing.  Winners announced during 3rd period.  Students can come to the office during office 
hours to pick up prizes 

o April 13th – Final turn in day for cash/checks.  Prizes based on how much they bring in (tracked per 
student).  Prize distribution in mid-May for the prized earned based on the amount they sold.  No day of 
awesomeness this year due to Covid, so they are giving us a higher % of profit. 

o We sold $25,000 in sales last year (not profit) 
New business 

• Possible future fundraising idea – Give to the Max day.  Having a big project goal helped MSA raise a lot of money 
doing this.  Possible idea for our fall fundraiser.  Will need to check into a PTO vs a charter school doing Give to the 
Max day 

• Staff Appreciation  May 3-7  $500 budget.  All staff is about 100 people.  Will do something Mon-Thurs for staff and 
can deliver for the VLA staff (only 2 currently). 

• Positions open for next year 
o Treasurer 
o Community Night coordinator 

• Discussion about funding planners.  We will wait to approve until we see how much the Spring fundraiser brings 
in.  Cost approx. $3300 

• No virtual option for 8th grade retreat.  We are not sure if the 5K is cancelled for this year or not.  The schools are 
not allowed to do any celebrations until Summer.  Maybe teachers can do something smaller by classroom to 
celebrate 
 
  

Meeting adjourned. 
 
Next meetings April 19 and May 24.  We will meet hybrid (in person and online) 
 
 


